M Gma i| Lori Phelan <clerk@ridgewaywi.gov>

Board item
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Brayden Losby <streetsandparks@ridgewaywi.gov> Thu, Apr 4, 2024 at 3:06 PM
To: Hailey Roessler <clerk@ridgewaywi.gov>, Jeff Brindley <publicworks@ridgewaywi.gov>

Good afternoon, we have been getting high flows at the plant and we have a leaking manhole on the end of richards st. We wanted it
as an item for board discussion. They have been made aware before but we went over there and took a video to show how bad the

leak is. Thank you in advance.

Thanks,

Braden Losby

Streets & Parks Superintendent
Village Of Ridgeway

(608) 924-1520
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